
A7 BUNDY BASH FEBRUARY 2019 UPDATE 
 

Hi fellow Bundy Bash folk. 

 

Well it is finally getting closer, not long until we welcome all you lovely people 

along with your gorgeous little Austins to Bundaberg. 

Brian and I have all the days trips sorted and our Welcome and Farewell 

Dinner's all booked.  We are going to have the cut off date set at Monday April 

15th.  So if anyone else is still interested in joining us can you please get 

organised.  We have been told there are still cabins etc. available at the Big 4 

Caravan Park. 

This is the list of members who have booked and already let us know, so if your 

name is not here and you have booked please let us know by phone or e-mail. 

 

Brindley. Brian and Ann 

McDowell Ian and Valda 

Moore Trevor and Elaine 

Styles Wayne and Jenny 

Guthrie Ross and Rhonda 

Glynn and Dianne Hackshall 

Joe and Margaret McCormack 

Allan and Dianne Lyons 

Russell and Vanda Curtis 

Ken Burton 

Neil Thyer 

Alan Couser 

Peter and Dawn Abell 

Tim Braby 

Doug and Robyn Clark 

Keith and Andrew Mardon 

Greg and Kaye Shuker 

Ken and Merle Bradford 

John and Suvapa Smith 

Steve and Tate Davidson 

Lindsay Jordan 

Peter and Nell Dorman 

Trevor and Bev McCulloch 

Merv and Margaret Thompson 

John Que. 

 

Remember we would like you all here on or before, whatever you have booked 

by Wednesday 15th May for our welcoming dinner that evening.  Some of you 



have already notified us that you can only attend for certain days. Thank you, 

this makes doing bookings for meals etc. a lot easier. 

 

As I type this we are awaiting Cyclone OMA.  We wish she would buzz off and 

go and annoy someone else. Rain is desperately needed here in Bundy, like 

most places  but we don't want all the extras  thank you. Hope if it goes down 

towards Brisbane and the Coast you all fair OK. 

 

In the next week or so I will get together a graph which I will e-mail to all the 

above members as to what you need to do and have ready for us.  Mainly being 

the correct money for the two dinners on the Wednesday, when you arrive. 

Most mornings for morning tea we will be stopping at places where you can 

buy coffee and food or bring your own Thermos etc.  This will be all itemized 

on your e-mails.  

We will be having you on your toes as most mornings our briefings will be at 

8.30am over at the Bundaberg Vintage Vehicle Clubrooms.  Directions etc will 

all be sent to you, everything is very close to our accommodation. 

 

Hope this finds you all getting those adorable little Austins ready for a few fun 

days. 

 

Cheers Ann and Brian Brindley 

 

moorlandproduce@bigpond.com 

0409561517 

07 41559494 
 


